
Company Name 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: All Employees 

Subject: Initiation of Cybersecurity Policy 

Dear Team, 

We are pleased to announce the initiation of our Cybersecurity Policy aimed at enhancing our 

organization's security posture and protecting our digital assets. 

This policy outlines our commitment to safeguarding sensitive information and provides 

guidelines on best practices for maintaining a secure work environment. Key elements of the 

policy include: 

• Usage of strong passwords 

• Regular software updates 

• Incident reporting procedures 

• Data encryption protocols 

We encourage everyone to familiarize themselves with the policy, which will be distributed via 

email and made accessible on our intranet. Training sessions will be scheduled to provide further 

insights into the policy and its implementation. 

Your cooperation and adherence to these guidelines are essential for maintaining our 

cybersecurity framework. 

If you have any questions or feedback, please do not hesitate to contact the IT department. 

Thank you for your attention and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

Company Name 


